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The problem of the research represented in the weakness of lateral thinking skills 
and the level of psychological hardiness among student teachers, at the Psychology 
section, which the current research aimed to develop and improve. Therefore, the 
researcher suggested a program in the psychology of happiness issues to develop 
lateral thinking skills and psychological hardiness for the student teachers at the 
Psychology section.The aim of this Research is to revealThe effectiveness of a 
proposed program in the psychology of happiness issues for developing lateral 
thinking and psychological hardiness among student teachers at psychology 
department ,This Research used the descriptive analytical approach and the 
experimental approach,   the Research  Instruments  utilized include, A list of the 
issues of the psychology of happiness, A list of dimensions of psychological 
hardiness,Student teacher book, Teacher's guide, Psychological Hardiness Scale , 
Lateral thinking test,The research sample consisted of (32) male and female 
studentteachers at the Psychology section, The results of the current research have 
revealed the effectiveness of the proposed program in the psychology of happiness 
issues in developing lateral thinking skills and psychological hardiness among 
student teachers, Psychology section, thus achieving the main purpose of the 
research,  the researcher recommends thenecessity of reorganizingthe psychology 
courses, in order to reduce the gap between what the student studies and what the 
student is contemplating. Hence, attention should be paid to teaching current issues 
and problems, whether psychological or social. Psychology is a science that 
encompasses several fields that accommodate all issues raised on the scene. 
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